MINUTES ADMISSIONS WORK TEAM

Monday, March 5, 2012 10:00 am

Attendees:
UAA-Charese, Patty, Peggy
Kenai-Shelly
Mat-su-Fran
UAF-Kara, Libby
UAS-Deema
SW-Jane, Mary

changes?

- College codes printing twice on web applications
 Appears to be random. Happening on all application types.
 Suggestion-try to reprint a SAR2TBL for the application that is affected. Then report to the SW programming staff a sdsit@alaska.edu. Send one or two examples of the SAR2TBL and SOAPCOL.
- 2. Ability to benefit discussion
 Discussed at USEG-concern that a student may never get aid even after receiving an Associate degree. Requested clarification. UAS-don't admit if no HSQE. UAA-admit to Associate level only. Question: If student declare they are a hs grad are we to assume they are and NOT ask for proof. Change language on our web applications?
 Additional questions for Mary: Campaign to inform students and high schools about the upcoming
- 3. Review Application workflow email

We give students info on how to signin to UAOnline after they have submitted their application. Will login information change? Do students use their web ID to sign in? Peggy will test and report back to the group next week. Discussion regarding signon/login/password at UAOnline.

See Patty's email regarding secure and non-secure sign in at UAOnline. Sent today at 11:08am.

4. FYI-Peggy/Patty testing web applications. May have a solution to the duplicate application issue.

Next meeting Monday March 12, 2012 (next Monday-then we'll be back on schedule)